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DOLLAR ACADEMY THRIFT SHOP 
 

The Thrift Shop is located in a room below the Prep School building and is staffed entirely by volunteers.  

Directions are printed overleaf for your information. 

 

OPENING TIMES 

During term-time, the Thrift Shop is open on the 2nd and 4th Thursday of each month from 2.30pm to 

4.00pm.  It will be open on the day before the new school year begins on Wednesday 21 August from 

2.00pm to 4.00pm and also on New Pupils Day from 10.30am to 12.30pm and 2.00pm to 3.00pm. 

 

ITEMS FOR SALE 

The Thrift Shop sells the following good quality “pre-owned” items: 

 School Uniform – blazers, kilt skirts, tunics, ties, hats, scarves, trutex jumpers. 

 Sports Kit – rugby shirts, hockey tops, CCC tracksuit, quint tops, skorts, shorts, hockey sticks. 

 Dollar Academy golf umbrella. 

 

ITEMS NO LONGER TAKEN 

 Kilts and Accessories  White shirts and blouses 

 Navy jumpers (except Trutex)  Cricket kit 

 Boys long trousers  Tour kit 

 Footwear including socks  

 

HOW IT OPERATES 

Pre-owned items are accepted for sale by the Thrift Shop provided they are current, clean and in good 

condition. All blazers must be dry cleaned. We reserve the right to recycle items deemed unfit for sale.  The 

price allocated to an item is dependent on the condition.  The amount received for an item of value £10 or 

more is split between the seller (80%) and the Thrift Shop (20%).  Items of value under £10 can be donated 

to the Thrift Shop. 

 

Items are held for a maximum of three years.  After this time, unsold items are withdrawn and recycled 

with proceeds going to various charities. 

 

Buyers can take items “on approval” (i.e. pay for them but have the right to return them at the next Thrift 

Shop opening day if they are unsuitable).  

 

Payment can be made by cash, cheque, credit/debit card or Apple Pay. 

 

Note: Stock levels depend on donations and it is highly unlikely you will fulfill the full uniform requirement 

in one visit. 

 

THRIFT SHOP PROFIT 

Thrift Shop profits are gifted to the school and used to enhance both the curricular subjects and extra-

curricular activities of as many pupils as possible. 

 

Thank you for supporting the Thrift Shop.  The volunteers look forward to being of service to you in the 

coming year. 

 

Dollar Academy Thrift Shop are currently looking for volunteers.  Please come in and talk to us if you think 

you might be able to help or you can email us at dathriftshop999@gmail.com.  You can be flexible and do 

not have to make all the dates. 
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